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April 19, 2016 

 

Dear international student, 

 

On behalf of Student Health Services, I want to welcome you to Slippery Rock University. We are  

looking forward to meeting you and providing health care to you while you are a student. 

 

Health care in the United States may be different than health care in your country. During your orientation you 

will meet Student Health Services staff and learn about what health services are available at the University. We 

know that it can be confusing and we are here to help you! 

 

Your health and immunization history is important! The information contained in these forms allows Student 

Health Services to provide the best possible care to you. Before you arrive on campus, you must follow the 

link to https://studenthealthportal.sru.edu and complete the required information. Your SRU user ID will 

connect you to this online environment. The information contained in these forms allows Student Health 

Services to provide the best possible care for you. 

 

The following health forms should be submitted 2 months BEFORE you arrive at Slippery Rock University: 

 Health History Form 

 Immunizations 

 Tuberculosis Screening Questionnaire  

 The High Risk TB Screening Form completed by your physician 

 

Thank you for promptly submitting your forms. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kristina Benkeser MSN CRNP 

 

 

 


